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PRESS RELEASE
Grand Opening of Lauberge de France Inn in the Belleville Downtown District

Belleville, Ontario, July 4th, 2024 - On Thursday, July 4th, Jean Marc and Sheranda Salvango
opened up a beautiful Inn above their French bistro L'auberge de France at 304 Front St,
Downtown Belleville.

Many community members were present to celebrate the opening of the L'auberge de
France Inn above the beloved Downtown Bistro. Mayor Neil Ellis with Councillor Malette,
Councillor Thompson, Councillor Enright-Miller, Jill Raycroft on behalf of MPP Todd Smith
and MP Ryan Williams, Chris Auger from the Belleville Chamber of Commmerce, Eileen Brown
from Trenval, and Executive Director of the Downtown Belleville BIA Danielle Hanoman,
joined Jean Marc and Sheranda in cutting the official ribbon to open the inn.

Lovers of French cuisine and hospitality have a new reason to rejoice as L'Auberge de France
expands its offerings with the opening of L'Auberge de France Inn. Nestled above the
acclaimed bistro, which has been a culinary landmark in Belleville for 16 years, the inn serves
as a gateway to an authentic French experience in the heart of the city.

The inn features a cozy primary bedroom and two guest rooms, a full working kitchen with a
beautiful large island as well as a living room and spacious patio. The inn is spread across 2
floors ensuring comfort and relaxation for guests seeking a retreat in a charming setting. In
addition to its comfortable accommodations, L'Auberge de France Inn offers exclusive
parking and a variety of stay packages tailored to meet the needs of every guest. Whether for
a weekend escape or an extended stay, each package is designed to enhance the French
hospitality that defines the L'Auberge de France brand.

“Jean Marc and Sheranda Salvango'’s dedication to providing an authentic French experience
adds a unique flavor to Belleville, and we are thrilled to support their continued growth.” says
Danielle Hanoman, Executive Director of the Downtown Belleville BIA.

Attendees of the grand opening remarked on the beauty of the space, enjoying the authentic
French aesthetics. Many community members and fellow business owners joined the
celebration at the open house from 6-9 pm to view the space, enjoy a delicious charcuterie
and watch a live performance from Victor Cooper.

Owners Jean Marc and Sheranda Salvagno are enthusiastic to welcome guests to L'Auberge
de France Inn. The inn is now accepting reservations, for more information or to book your
stay, please visit https://aubergedefranceinn.ca/book-your-stay/.
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For more information please contact:

Matilda Aide, Marketing and Events Coordinator
E-mail: hello@downtownbelleville.ca

Phone: 613-968-2242
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